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5 HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE (AN34- 2021) 
 
Reference is made to Item 3 on the agenda of the Children and Families Services Committee of 
25th October, 2021 which notes the UK Government’s announcement to move the 30th May Bank 
Holiday to 2nd June 2022 and grant an extra Bank Holiday for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on 
3rd June, 2022. It also seeks approval to request an exceptional school closure date for Thursday, 
2nd June, 2022 and move the school holiday planned for Monday, 30th May, 2022 to Friday, 
3rd June, 2022. 
 
Committee is asked to note that, to align with the Bank Holidays announced by the Government, the 
Victoria Day Public Holiday for Dundee will move from Monday, 30th May to Thursday, 2nd June, with 
an additional Public Holiday on Friday, 3rd June, 2022. 
 
Committee is asked to agree to grant an additional day of annual leave to Council employees to mark 
Her Majesty The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on Friday, 3rd June, 2022.  Council offices will be open to 
the public on Friday 3rd, June 2022 and employees will be required to apply should they wish to take 
annual leave on that day.  Applications for annual leave will be subject to the exigencies of the service 
and employees who work on Friday, 3rd June will be entitled to take the additional annual leave day 
at a later date. 
 


